
This information should be shared with people who 
want to register to attend either of the Hatchlings: In 
the Nest programs. 

Information to Share
Hatchlings: In the Nest for you (and your baby) combines tips about 

early literacy with lots of fun activities. (Optional, if applicable: You will 
receive a gift after each session to take home and keep. Depending on the 
sessions you attend, the gifts include a board book, a puppet, a musical 
toy, and a calendar.)

We will be doing some program evaluation and taking photos of the 
sessions for articles and conference presentations. You will be asked to fill 
out a permission form for photos and videos. You will also be asked to fill 
out a survey about the session. Is that okay with you?

•	 You may want to bring a doll or stuffed animal with you, so you 
can continue doing the activities even if your baby falls asleep.

•	 Please bring a baby blanket for activities that will take place on 
the floor. Let us know if you need us to provide one for you (if 
possible).

Information Sheet

For library staff:
Ask people registering: 
•	 “Do you or your baby have any special needs that we should be 

aware of?”
•	 “What is your pronoun?” Or “How would you like to be referred to in 

the program?” 
•	 Was your baby in a NICU baby and do you have clearance to attend 

the session(s)?
•	 All babies who were in Neonatal intensive care units (NICUs) 

should get clearance from their doctors before coming to 
Hatchlings.

Note: Since participants will be signing our Consent Form for photos, they 
do not need to also sign the library’s permission form. 
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